
Terrence P. Morris, Esq. 
Law Offices of Terrence P. Morris LLC 

57 Elm Road 
Newton, MA  02460 

617 202-9132 

May 7, 2018  

By electronic transmission 

Councilor Gregory Schwartz, Chairman 

Land Use Committee 

Newton City Council 

1000 Commonwealth Avenue 

Newton, MA 02459 

 

Re:  145 Wells Avenue 

       Public Hearing Petition #257-13(5)    

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Please accept this letter m requesting that the public hearing before the Land Use Committee 

scheduled for Tuesday May 8, 2018 on the above-referenced matter, be postponed. The reason 

for the postponement is that we need additional time to conduct a more expansive parking survey 

that takes into account actual staffing levels.   

 

I understand that, as a procedural matter, this request may require you to formally open the 

hearing with a vote to continue it until the Committee’s next regularly scheduled hearing date.   

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Terrence P. Morris 

Terrence P. Morris 
 

 

Cc: Nadia Khan, Clerk of Committee via email 

       Jennifer Caira, Chief Planner, via email   

       Michael Gleba, Sr. Planner 

       Iryna Khomenko, via email         


